
 
 

 

Electronic Visit Verification (EVV) 
Requirements and Incentive Payment 

  
All Personal Assistant (PA) providers were required to have fully implemented EVV systems 
as of January 1, 2021.  

 

This memo outlines the status of Developmental Disabilities EVV providers with meeting the 
21st Century Cures Act requirements and value based payment incentive information.  
  
Questions regarding this memo may be directed to DDmail@dmh.mo.gov. 
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